
Town Board Road Inspection & Attorney Meeting 

Jun 28, 2018 

 

 

TOWN OF SHERMAN 

3063W Hwy 182 

Springstead, Wisconsin, 54552 

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: The Town Board of Sherman will meet in the Town Hall on Thursday morning 28
th

 June 

2018, at 9:00 a.m. to conduct the annual road inspection of town roads. Board members may also meet with 

Town Attorney Schellgell at his office in Mercer, 2694 Cty J, at 1:00 p.m. to discuss Clark Lane issue and Dam 

Road agreement. 

  

Dated this 22
nd

 Day of June 2018 

  

Gerald D Luke 

Chairman, Town of Sherman 

  

Anyone in need of reasonable accommodation please telephone the Chairman at 715-583-9941. The Town of 

Sherman is an equal opportunity provider. Notice posted: Town Hall, Springstead Trading Post, Recycling Center 

& Frontier Inn. Notice sent: Iron County Miner. 

  

 


